
Front	of	House	Staff	needed:	
	

Plume	Restaurant	in	Matakana	is	currently	on	the	lookout	for	FOH	
staff.	No	experience	needed;	all	training	will	be	provided.		

This	is	a	casual	role	and	requires	mainly	weekend	work.	Immediate	
start.		

	

If	you	are	interested,	please	send	a	quick	email	to	

sebas%an@plumerestaurant.co.nz		

or	call	or	text	0210513369	
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